
Good morning, today is Tuesday, October 24th. 
 
Hello Gateway Guardians! We’d like to share a special announcement from the Give 
Club. We are here to notify you about the Hugs for Hurricanes donation. This donation 
contributes to the victims of Hurricane Irma, Hurricane Harvey, and Hurricane Maria.  
 

Give Club will be selling a bundle of candy grams. With it, there will be four Hershey 
Hugs bunched up together including a tag. On the tag you will write to someone you 
want to give the candy grams to, and below you will sign your name. 
 

Each bundle will be sold for a dollar! The event will start on Thursday and will go 
through Monday. The Hershey Hugs you purchased will be delivered on October 31. All 
the proceeds from this event will be sent to One America Appeal for Hurricane Relief. 
GIVE Club would like to show you a special video from that group, to notify you about 
this cause.  
 
The next Gateway winter sports season begins on Monday, October 30th.  Try-outs will 
be held starting next Monday after school for 7th and 8th grade students.  Sports for this 
season include boys’ basketball, girls’ volleyball, and both boys and girls soccer.  
 
To play, you will need to have a current Sport Physical form completed from your 
doctor. You also will need to have 3 forms completed on the Rank One sports web-Site 
(there is a link on the Gateway Home Page). You can also get information at the student 
kiosk on the wall by the office.  
 

Speaking of sports, have you registered for the Fuel up to Play 60 program?  Some 
special events are coming our way, but you need to sign up. It is very easy, just sign onto 
Fueluptoplay60.com   
 
Gateway is a community of readers! Have you noticed what the Gateway staff is reading 
lately?  Check the hallways and on staff workstations to see what the adults of Gateway 
are reading in their spare time.   
 
Can you guess which math teacher is a speed-reader who reads multiple books each 
week? Can you tell which teacher has read the most Gateway Reads titles this year?  
 
It is time for the annual PTSA Reflections contest! In fact, there are a lot of fun contests 
happening right now. Check the table in the library to learn about this year’s Reflections 
Contest, where you can enter dance, film, writing, music, and art that fits the theme, 
“Within Reach.” You can also learn about a Scholastic poetry contest, Letters about 
Literature, and a Korean cultural essay contest. Visit the library for more details.   
 
Thank you, Gateway, remember to guard your character! 
 
 


